
 

 
A statewide coalition has come together to promote the Backpack Bill - an 
important step in empowering parents and expanding educational opportunities for 
our children. We - Ohioans Together - are working together so that money follows 

kids, and parents can choose the school that best meets their needs. 
  
The Backpack Bill is innovative education reform that ensures Ohio funds students, 
not systems.  It ensures that ALL Ohio students are eligible for a taxpayer-funded 
scholarship that goes wherever they go, if they opt-in to the program. 

 
Tuesday, February 21st, Bowling Green Christian Academy, Americans For 
Prosperity, and the Ohio Christian Education Network are inviting you - parents and 

community members - to a ONE-HOUR event to learn about: 
  

1. What is the Backpack Bill? 
2. How can we encourage state government to approve it? 
3. How can I make a difference? 

  
We invite you to attend this Info Session on Tuesday, February 21st in Bowling 

Green from 7-8 pm. There is no cost to attend. 
• 6:30p – Doors Open 
• 7-8p - Informational Program 

• 8p – Q&A and Wrap Up 

 
 

Location: BG Christian Lower Campus, 1165 Haskins Rd. Bowling Green, OH 43402 


